
From: jian liu   
Sent: Monday, May 11, 2020 10:56 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Re: Concern about the Yonge Bernard KDA Hearing scheduled on May 13rd 
 
   
Hi Stephanie, 
 
Thank you for the receipt of my concerns. I just had another concern and want to share with 
you and the councilors.  
 
If the KDA plan is passed, this area would have the most population density in GTA, even it 
Canada, higher than the current densest KDA at Yonge/Eglinton. How could these more than 
15000 new residents plus the current people keeping social distance during the next pandemic 
crisis? I am a clinical researcher, this is my another concern from a medical perspective, it is 
crucial and should be considered in the KDA plan. The COVID-19 crisis has high probability to 
come back year after year, some research papers have stated like that. 
 
Please add this to the memo and get post.  
 
Thank you! 
 
James 
 


